
 

Rasor Elementary School 
945 Hedgcoxe Road 
Plano, TX  75025 

 
Phone: 469-752-2900            Fax: 469-752-2901 

 
Leigh Ann Earnhart, Principal                                 Fannysteen Mays, Assistant Principal 
                         
 

 

August 25, 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

 

Our school receives federal funds for Title I programs, which are part of the 

Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA).  As a parent, you have the right to 

request information regarding the professional qualifications of your child’s 

teacher(s) and assistant(s).  If you would like to receive this information, 

please contact your child’s school.   

 

Thank you for your interest and involvement in your child’s education.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Leigh Ann Earnhart  

Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.pisd.edu/

